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[DATE]

Brendan McManus
Sector Specialist, Strategy and Stakeholder Engagement
Standards Council of Canada
600-55 Metcalfe Street
Ottawa, ON K1P 6L5
Canada

Re: Standard for addressing methodology for conducting eco-technoeconomic analyses (eTEAs)

Dear Brendan,

I am pleased to offer a Letter of Support for your efforts to develop a standard methodology for conducting eco-technoeconomic analyses (eTEAs).  A standardized analysis technique would enable better value judgements between industrial-scale chemical and energy processes, and fair comparison between different organizations’ or studies’ eTEA results. This is a key step in the commercialization of new engineering technologies, and a known barrier to progress within the energy industry.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]We see the value of the Standard to support our [blank] goals. 
We believe such a standard would make it possible for industry and government to make much more rapid and informed decisions about technology investment and policy, and we thank you for your efforts in advancing the technical assessment. 
Please keep my team abreast of your work as it proceeds.
Kind Regards,
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